
Tuesday, November 16th. 

 

Dear ECS Parent: 

 

Unfortunately, our cases of individuals testing positive for COVID 19 at the school has continued to increase. 

This will also result in the need for more people to be placed on quarantine.  In light of this, Ellicottville 

Central School will remain on an all remote instructional model for all students for the remainder of this 

week. We are doing this to best ensure everyone’s safety and to curb the spread of COVID.  This transition 

to remote instruction includes ECS students attending CTE classes, students in the Big Picture program at 

ECS, all after school activities, and, until we are able to conduct all contact tracing, sports practices are 

cancelled.  When it is safe to resume practices, coaches will contact athletes. 

 

Meals will be delivered to all District residents on Wednesday and non-resident students may pick up meals 

between 11 and 1 at the Elementary Entrance.  We are working on a registration process for meals after 

that and we will be in contact.  

 

If you are contacted by a county tracer, please follow their instructions. 

 

More detailed information about the current impact COVID is having on ECS, including numbers, will be 

posted to the District website and Facebook page. 

 

Staff should report to work. Additional information for all staff will be e-mailed. 

 

Please be advised that we still plan on hosting the COVID Vaccination Clinic for students ages 5-11 on 

Friday, November 19th.  If you are interested, please register through the link on the District website. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bob Miller, Superintendent 


